Classrooms Closed

ATTENTION ALL INCA PARENTS:

Beginning Monday March 23rd all INCA Head
Start and Early Head Start classrooms will
be closed to students until April 6th to help
limit the spread of COVID-19.

We apologize for the inconvenience during this
uncertain time, but we must prioritize the health
and safety of our children and families as well as
the welfare of our community.

Staff will continue to support our families as much
as possible remotely, and your child's teacher will be
in touch with you on a regular basis during the
closure.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not
hesitate to contact us by phone (844) 462-2457 or
email headstart@incacaa.org.




